

OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN

272 Main Street, Townsend, MA

(978) 597-1700 - selectmen@townsend.ma.us

James M. Kreidler, Jr. Town Administrator

Rec'd Townsend Town Clerk 30 NOV '20 AM11:51

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

November 25, 2020

TO:

Lowell Publishing/Legal Ads

FROM:

Carolyn Smart, Executive Assistant to the Town Administrator

RE:

LEGAL NOTICE

LEGAL NOTICE TOWN OF TOWNSEND PUBLIC HEARING

The Board of Selectmen will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, December 8, 2020 at 6:30P.M., remotely: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85384792278?pwd=d1ZZSkpPa2EyZSs5MWIvNVRnN1JJQT09 for the purpose of determining the percentages of the local tax levy to be borne by each class of property for the Fiscal Year 2021.

Interested taxpayers may present verbal or written comments prior to or during the hearing.

To be published in the November 28th edition of Fitchburg Sentinel & Enterprise

Lauri Plourde, Town Accountant Victoria Tidman, Chief Assessor Kathy Spofford, Town Clerk Appha Noyes, Treasurer/Collector Finance Committee